
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky 

Supplementary Number Draw 

 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp Round 3 is underway - 
details of winners are -   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

  

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - 

November 11
th
   

Club General Meeting 6.00pm – Rotary Book Shop 

– 30 High Street, Eaglehawk 

November 18
th
  

Club General Meeting 6.45pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

November 25
th
   

Club AGM And General Meeting 6.45pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966 

President – Mick Costello 0428 468 298 
Secretary – John Jones 0419 113 065 
Bulletin – Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 
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NOVEMBER 
 
Birthdays – 
1

st
 Carolyn Robinson 

3
rd

 Marj Jones 
14

th
 John Brook 

28
th
 Mick Costello 

Inductions – 
6

th
 Alison Bacon (2013) 

23
rd

 Mick Costello (2011) 
 
 

 

Round 3 – details of winners – 
12/9/2020 #6 Barry Clayton  17/10/2020 #3 Rod Hanson 
19/9/2020 #33 Mick Costello  24/10/2020 #19 Ron Payne 
26/9/2020 #14 John Jones  31/10/2020 #6 Barry Clayton 
3/10/2020 #40 Mick Costello  7/11/2020 
10/10/2020 #3 Rod Hanson  14/11/2020 

R.I. President – Holger Knaack 
District Governor – Philip Archer 
Assistant Governor – Graeme Lynas 

 
Our Rotary meetings are currently being held 

online via zoom. 
 

See below for details on the program for each 
Club meeting. 

 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
mailto:eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub


 

 

 

 

President Mick’s Report 
 

 

 
 
 

Great News- Covid cases have been 0 ZERO for the past 7 days!! Well done Victoria. 

Also Rita has agreed to have our meeting next week at 
the Rotary Book Shop, our FIRST Face to Face meeting in 
my Presidential Year.  Looking forward to it. 

We will start at 6.00pm with Fellowship and Drinks and 
we will organize for Pizzas and Chips at 6.30pm. BYO 
drinks (Richmond Draught is my drink of choice) and I 
will organize the food, please contact me on 0428468298 
and let me know if you are going to attend. I can’t wait 
to catch up with you all and see how well we are all 
traveling. 

Remember to promote the Grange Raffle as much as 
possible as it is our only form of income possible at the 
moment. 

Having said that Bunning BBQ are back on as of the 14th 

November and we have been offered the running of 
their BBQ on the Sunday 22nd November. I will be 
chasing up volunteers next week. 

Getting back to the Club Rooms: 

Thank you to Geoff Gallagher, Brian Fitzpatrick, Alison Bacon who joined me for the working bee last 
weekend.  We tidied up the yard, and Alison and Geoff did an amazing job of tidying the kitchen putting 
our new dishwasher to work (only takes 3 minutes to do a load of dishes). 

Also big thanks goes to John Jones who has been working on our Covid plan in readiness for our return. 
Hopefully very soon!!     

Our guest speaker last night was Adrian Campbell from the Rotary Club of Camberwell who was talking 
about the ROMP program - Rotary Outreach Myloma Program.  Adrian, as a Myloma sufferer, gave us 
insights to the Cancer and what they are trying to achieve in providing support networks for sufferers 
and their families. They are after our involvement in setting up a support group in the Loddon Campapse 
area.  We will discuss this at the next board meeting. 

Next week’s meeting is an opportunity for a get together night and see how everyone is travelling.  I am 
looking forward to it, remember - let me know if you are going to attend. My phone Number 
0428468298  

 
Mick Costello      
President 2020-2021 

“The way I see it, if you want the 

rainbow, you gotta put up with the 

rain.” —Dolly Parton 

 



 

 

 

      
 

 



 

 

 

 
Our Club’s efforts may not have been on this scale – however it’s great to have our ‘small’ idea validated in the 
knowledge that other Rotary clubs have also realised this opportunity. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Face Masks - 
 
New batches being 
manufactured daily ! 
 
These are continuing to sell and 
raise funds for the club.  A recent 
comment indicated that we 
should prepare for these to be 
worn for many months to come. 
 
So, if it’s time you changed to a 
good high quality double 
thickness cotton face mask then 
new stock is now available by 
contacting Alison. 
 

 
alison@bendigo.com.au  
or by calling 0417 562 952 
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